
ACBL Unit 539 Board Meeting 
January 30, 2022 

 
Present:  Lamya Agelidis, John Boakle, Kathy Byrne, Greg Chaffee, Mary Hudson,  
Marjorie O’Malley 
Absent:  Sam Madison, Jane Petering, Mary Rea 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:15 pm.  This was a special meeting to consider 
whether to hold the March Sectional.  It replaces the normally scheduled 
February 20 meeting. 
 
Sectional:  After discussion, a move to cancel the March Sectional was made and 
unanimously approved.   Lamya will check to see if it would be possible to hold 
the August Sectional at Soledad. 
 
Unit games:  We will shoot for May 1, 2022 and combine that re-opening with the 
Appreciation Party. 
 
Stratifications:  We will try one more time to hold a 1499 game.  If we get 3 
tables, we will hold that game. 
 
Next meeting will be March 20, 2022. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary Hudson, Secretary 
 
 


